
  

From William Quinton: 
Dear Parishioners, 
    Thank you for listening to my 
short talk after Mass last Saturday/
Sunday about the Harvest Fast Day 
appeal, and the extraordinary work 
that CAFOD does to support people 
living in extreme situations: poverty, 
starvation, homelessness, and those 
enduring the worst of the effects of 
climate change. 
    I strongly encourage you to watch 
this short (just 3½ minute) video 
showing how your previous dona-
tions have helped people like Meera 
affected by last year’s floods in Paki-
stan: https://vimeo.com/857106480 
    Thank you too to all of you who 
gave so generously. You have the 
chance again to give today. Unfortu-
nately I will be away but ...  

•Please return your envelope if you 

took one away 

•Envelopes will also be available 

this weekend 

•The contactless device at Goring 

may be used for CAFOD donations 
after Mass or you can give online. 
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